
NUMBER THREE WIND LLC 
NOTICE OF COMMENCEMENT OF FULL CONSTRUCTION 

Number Three Wind LLC (NTW) provides this notice to inform the public that, subject to 
receiving final approvals from New York State, on or shortly after July 1, 2021, our contractors 
will begin full construction of  the Number Three Wind Project (Project), including construction 
of twenty-seven (27) wind turbines located in the Towns of Harrisburg and Lowville as shown on 
the map below. The  Project construction laydown yard which was previously installed is located 
at 8021 Number Three Road, Lowville.  

Required equipment will be brought into the Project area using State Routes 812 and 26. 
Construction will be conducted from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Mondays through Saturdays. 
Construction will include installation of access roads, turbine foundations and underground 
collection lines, and erection of turbines. 

The NTW Wind Energy Project is a planned 103.9 MW wind farm that will consist of 27 wind 
turbines, a collection substation, collection lines and an interconnection substation located adjacent 
to National Grid’s 115 kV transmission line at 7181 State Route 812, Lowville. The wind farm 
was granted a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need by the state in 
November 2019.  



If members of the public have complaints concerning construction  activities, they should register 
the complaint by contacting Lori Kunert at 315-681-3776 or lorilynnkunert@outlook.com, or by 
leaving a message indicating your name, contact information and the time, place and nature of the 
complaint: at toll free number 1-866-378-4580; or by mail at 123 South Cayuga Street, Suite 201, 
Ithaca, NY 14850.  

The Project Manager is Justin VanCoughnett, jvancoughnett@invenergy.com, 315-783-2751 and 
the Construction Manager is Peter Geelan, pgeelan@invenergy.com, 518-921-2660. Copies of this 
notice will be posted at area post offices, libraries and at the Harrisburg and Lowville town halls, 
and once construction starts, at the respective construction trailers. 

You can reach the NYS Public Service Commission by contacting Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary, NYSPSC, Empire State Plaza, Agency Building 3, Albany, NY 12223-1350, Phone: 
(518) 474-6530, Email: secretary@dps.ny.gov or the NYS Board on Electric Generation Siting 
and the Environment by contacting James Denn, Public Information Coordinator, NYS 
Department of Public Service, 3 Empire State Plaza, Albany, NY 12223, Phone:  518-474-7080, 
Email: james.denn@dps.ny.gov. 


